
Market Consultation Update 
Concinnity Conscious Companies Index (KRMATR/KRMAPR) 

Change of Methodology 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 18, 2024 

Based on the market consultation responses received, 
Concinnity Advisors, LP has determined that further 
discussion and consultation is warranted. There will be no 
changes to the methodology of the Concinnity Conscious 
Companies Index at this time. 


